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Statement: 

  
We appreciate and value the important work done by the Statistics Division with the cooperation of 
the United Nations system. Its diverse programs have supported national statistical offices in their 
implementation of and follow-up to the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development. 
  
As a country participating in the project to strengthen capacity to use administrative data for 
statistical purposes, we are especially grateful for all the support received during the year 2021. We 
have benefited from this project through sharing our experiences in this collaborative initiative, which 
will enable us to design and implement a pilot version of the Population Register that uses 
administrative records of institutions identified as priorities. With the construction of the register, INE 
can define statistical units and standard populations in an integrated system of records that links the 
Activities Register, Territorial Register, and Business Register. This system, whose ultimate purpose is 
statistical, will enable us to compare statistical concepts while adhering to international standards of 
quality and information security.  
  
We look forward to the continued support of the Statistics Division and the United Nations System 
during the current year as we continue building the required capacities for utilizing new data sources 
from which we can obtain more timely and detailed indicators and data for following up and 
monitoring Sustainable Development Goals.   
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